
  

(v 

| 

j 
> 

3 

> 

  

Cy 

    

The Dallas Post Dallas, PA Wednesday, May 24,2000 5 
  

  
gm I 

New members at Trucksville UMC 
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Trucksville United Methodist Church recently welcomed eleven new 
members. During the service Matthew Magnotta was baptized. 
Pictured first row, from left: Janet Rosenbaum, Stacy Rosenbaum, 

Lynn Magnotta with Rachel, Raquel Ruiz, Dr. Juan Roig. Second 
row: Dorene Rhoads, John Rhoads, Robert Magnotta, Rev. W. 

PaCharles Naugle, Martha Linski, Orpha Roig. 

Ham 'n’' Yeggs contributors to auction 
The Back Mountain Memorial 

, Library 54th library auction will 
be held July 6 - 9 on the auction 
grounds behind the library. The 
initial fund raiser for the auction 
each year is the Ham 'n Yeggs 
contributions which are used for 
the seed money for the auction. 

Contributions have been re- 
ceived from the following: Mr. 
and Mrs. James Alexander, Mr. 

and Mrs. John Bergevin, Justin 
Bergman, Jr., and Mr. and Mrs. 

Morton Blum, Dr. and Mrs. Ronald 
Bost, Mr. and Mrs. William 

Brackett, Mrs. Glenn Eyet, Jr., 

Fino's Pharmacy, Mr. and Mrs. 

“Dylan Thomas 

i 
18 

turns 7 May 24 
Dylan Thomas celebrates his 

7th birthday on May 24. Dylan 
lives in Shavertown with his mom 
and dad, Richard and'Diana Tho- 
mas, his sister Brittany, 10 and 
his dog "Bandit". His paternal 
grandparents are Richard and 

"Peggy Thomas of Shavertown, 
maternal are Laura and Cecil 
Sutton of Hunlock Creek and 
Darwin and Christina Carsrud, 
Germany. Francis Thomas of 
Dallas is Dylan's paternal great 
grandmother. On his maternal 
side are great grandparents 

Howard and Hazel Carsrud of Ar- 
lington, South Dakota and in Ger- 

many he has a great grandfather, 
Heinz Fuchs. 

John Gager, Ralph Garrahan, Dr. 
and Mrs. Daniel Gordon, Agnes 
Gregson, David C. Hall, Atty. and 
Mrs. Stephen B. Killian, Richard 

Laux, Mr. and Mrs. Jay May, Jane 
A. Miller, Gloria McCartney, Mr. 
and Mrs. Henry Otto, Mr. and 
Mrs. Shepherd Pawling, Mr. and 
Mrs. Thomas Reese, Mary T. 
Reese, Dr. Marshall Rumbaugh, 
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Rusnak, John 
R. Shaskas, and Helen R. Will- 
iams. 

Thank you for your contribu- 
tions. New members of the Ham 
n' Yegg Club are always welcome. 
Call 675-1182 for information. 

  

  

    

  

  

    
  

Mid-Atlantic 

The Dallas Office 
309/415 Plaza 

Dallas, PA 
of AAA Mid-Atlantic 

will close effective 

May 26, 2000. 

Please visit our offices at: 

100 Hazle St., Wilkes-Barre, PA 18702 

(570)824-2444 

200 Wyoming Ave., West Pittston, PA 18643 

(570) 883-2582 

or visit our WEB site 

www.aaa.midatlantic.com 
            

      

   

        

    

          

   

  

      

  
  

Memory, honor books added 
at Back Mountain Library 

Back Mountain Memorial Li- 
brary announces the addition of 

new memorial books. 
In Memory of Mary Nolan, "En- 

glish Matters" presented by Cece 

and Jack McCarthy. 
In Memory of Lee McCarthy, 

"No Ordinary Joe" by Michael 
O'Brien, presented by Martin and 
Shirley Moore. 

In Memory of Melvina Emil 
Gray, "The Penguin book of Irish 
Fiction" presented by The Valley 
Tennis and Swim Club. 

In Memory of Marion Stroud, 

"Jersey Rain" by Robert Pinsky, 
presented by Maryan Daily. 

In Memory of Donald Atkinson, 
Sr., "Empire Express: building the 
first transcontinental railroad" by 

David Haward Bain. 
In Memory of Beth Delany, "Life: 

Our Century in. Pictures’ pre- 

sented by Bruce and Grace 
Goeringer. 

In. Memory of Kathryn 
Kasakewicz, "Better Homes and 
Gardens: America's Best Loved 
Community Recipes" presented by 

Melanie and Carol Gibale. 
In Memory of Joseph Gilroy, 

"Stopping Pickett: The history of 
the Philadelphia Brigade" by Bra- 
dley Gottfried, presented by Back 
Mountain Arsenal Soccer Team. 

In Memory of Mary Jane B. 
Clements, "Americans' Favorite 

Poems" presented by John and 
Elizabeth Lloyd and Family. 

In Memory of Anna Graves, 
"Better Homes and Gardens Home 
Landscaping" presented by Paula 
Scott, Durelle and Connie Scott, 

Phillip and Ginny Scott, Mary Dora 
and Dan Jones. 

In Memory of E. Cecelia 
Jememiah, "Ortho's Guide to Cre- 
ative Home Landscaping" pre- 

sented by The Employees of the 
Renaissance Center. 

In Memory of Mary Jane B. 
Clements, "America's Top-Rated 
Cities 2000" presented by Dr. and 
Mrs. Donald J. Savage and Fam- 
ily. 

In Memory of Mary Jane B. 
Clements, "America's Top-Rated 

Cities 2000" presented by The 

Richard Allan Family. 
In Memory of Mr. William A. 

Morgan, "The Microsoft File" by 
Wendy Goldman Rohm, presented 

by Janie M. Griffiths. 
In Memory of Jane McMichael, 

"Honest Pretzels and 64 Other 

Amazing Recipes for Cookes Ages 
8 and Up" by Mollie Katzen, pre- 
sented by Carolyn Johnson. 

In Memory of Jane McMichael, 
"Three Cheers for Catherine the 

Great" by Cari Best, presented by 

Carolyn Johnson. 

In Memory of Jane McMichael, 
~ "Here Comes Mother Goose" pre- 

sented by Carolyn Johnson. 

Honor Books: 

In Honor of Steve and Helen 

Watlock, "The American Train 

Depot and Roundhouse" by Hans 
Halbertstadt, presented by 
Deborah Maskalis. 

In Honor of the Administration 

Staff of the Dallas School District, 

"A History of Invention" by Trevor 

I. Williams, presented by Gilbert 
R. Griffiths. 

Fire department web addresses 
Five local fire departments now have web pages where anyone who 

is interested may find out more about the departments and how to 
become a volunteer. The are: 

Shavertown: http://go.to/shavertownfire 

Trucksville: http: //www.trucksvillefire.com 

Kunkle Fire & EMS: http://home.usnetway.com/~kunkle 

Harveys Lake Fire & EMS: http: / /www.geocities.com /harveyslakefire 
Northmoreland Fire: http: //www.geocities.com/station140 

Children's Day June 4 at Trucksville UMC 
Children's Day will be held at Trucksville United Methodist Church 

on June 4 at 10 a.m. The service will be held in Fellowship Hall. 
The children and youth of the church will share the lessons they 

have learned in Sunday School this past year with the congregation. 
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The Back Mountain 
Memorial Library is 
collecting items for the 
54th annual auction. ; 

The life of the library is 
a year-to-year 
proposition, and the 
auction is crucial to its 
operation. Twenty-five 
percent of the annual 
budget coms from the 
auction. 

‘Any and all donations 
of cash or saleable items 
can help assure the 
continued fine service of 
the library to our 
communities. 

For more information, 
call the library at 675- 
1182. 

AllTel has donated a Motorola StarTAC 

6500e wearable cellular telephone valued at 

$299, to be sold at this year's library auction. 
The phone weighs only 3.6 ounces, has a 99 
number memory and a 14 hour battery. It also 
features a VibraCall Alert, so incoming calls 
won't disturb others. Auction solicitor Barbara 

Kohler held the phone, as Marylin Hulse of 
Alltel looked on. 
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Mail or bring to: 

J I'll help the Back Mountain Memorial Library Auction 

Name Phone 

Address 

City State... Zip 

AQ | have an item to donate. Call me for details. Value $ 

Q Here's a cash donation of $ 

Back Mountain Memorial Library 

96 Huntsville Road, Dallas PA 18612 

Call 675-1182 if you have questions. Donations are tax-deductible. 
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This message donated as a public service by The Dallas Post 

Lake Township taxes due at face value May 30 
Ruth Orloski, Lake Township 

Tax Collector, reminds taxpayers 
that the last day to pay 2000 
county, municipal and township 
per capita taxes at face value is 

Tuesday, May 30. After that date 
and through December 15, 2000, 
they will be due at penalty value. 

There will be office hours the 
last three days of the face period. 
Friday, May 26, Sat., May 27, 
(Closed Memorial Day, May 29) 
and Tuesday, May 30. 

If mailing taxes, envelopes must 
be postmarked on or before May 
30. 

Baked goods accepted for Sweet Valley Fair 
The baked goods stand during the Sweet Valley Fire Co. Memorial 

Day weekend fair and parade will accept all sorts of goodies when the 
fairgrounds are open - evenings of May 25-27, and all day Monday, May 
29. 
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[ stayed in the same one for everything—{rom labor until I was ready 

to go home. The hospital even arranged for a nurse to visit us 24 hours 

after we went home to check the baby’s weight, vital signs and answer 

any questions. If we ever had to move, I'd still want to come back 

here. They're really concerned about our care.” 

Mary 

“We can't imagine life without our children. 

  

    

  

Kendra, our youngest, was just born on 

January 17." Bobby, our oldest, is six. Danny is 

five years old, Matthew is three, and Kylee is 

two. Every one of them was born at Geisinger 

Wyoming Valley Medical Center. We love the 

doctors and nurses up there. They're like family to us. They made each experience so comfortable. The staff was 

always there whenever we needed anything. The maternity area is so home-like. And the rooms are like bedrooms. 

Geisinger 
  

  

Wyoming Valley Medical Center 

Heal. Teach. Discover. Serve. 

Conveniently located minutes from the Wyoming Valley Mall and Interstate 81, exit 47A ® Accepting most major insurance plans 

For information about our services, call the CareLink at 1-800-275-6401 or visit us at www.geisinger.org. 

  

 


